
                                2015 BFCCPS Golf Team 

With spring finally arriving, (I Hope) we can begin our 2015 golf activities 

Students grades 4-8 Boys and girls are welcome to come and learn and enjoy a 
great lifelong activity. Beginners are welcome as well as future PGA and LPGA 

I will have information all this week in my classroom,( Rm 13) for the students to 
pick up 

1St   Practice Wednesday   4/29    3:30 in the field.  

Please bring clubs if you have them, if not I will provide equipment 

Wed 5/6   Practice in the school field 

May 13  and  May 20  practice will be in the field at  3:30 

May 27  will be at Maple Gate Country Club at 4:00-5:00 

June 3 will also be at Maple Gate Country Club 4:00- 5:00 

June 10  TBA 

June 17  End of the Year Tournament Time and Place TBA 

I ask that each student pay $10 to cover tee shirts, golf tournament and pizza at the 
end of the year 

 

I am happy to announce that Ms. Henderson will be returning as our assistant golf 
coach for another year, we are lucky to have her vast knowledge of the game and 
her dedication to our students 

 

If you have any questions please contact me here at school ecallahan@bfccps.org 

 

Mr. Ed Callahan 


